
   

  
  

Staff of Novosibirsk Region Investigations Directorate of Russia’s
Investigative Committee commemorated those fallen in Great
Patriotic War

 

  

The staff of the Investigations Directorate of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation
in the Novosibirsk Region took part in events to celebrate the Victory in the Great Patriotic War.
They venerated the memory of fallen Siberians soldiers and laid flowers at the memorial "Monument
of Glory". 

 

Employees of the investigations Directorate are taking steps to improve the territories of the
monuments and congratulate the veterans and make gifts to them at their own forces and resources
and in accordance with the locations of territorial investigations departments.
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Изображения

     

 

09 May 2014

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/516526 
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